
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 

Trying out the new gym equipment. 

Making chocolate cakes 

Planting flower seeds 
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Welcome to the December edition of our carer 
newsletter. Whilst we all continue to find 
ourselves in unprecedented times due to the 
Covid-19 pandemic we would like to assure you 
that we are following Infection and Prevention 
Control guidelines to protect our patients and 
everyone visiting Greenways.  Easy ready 
information has been made available to our 
patients to help them understand the current 
restrictions and staffs use of PPE. 
 
Greenways meetings have continued to be 
conducted by teleconference. This is in an effort 
to limit visitor contact within Greenways. We 
would like to take the opportunity to thank you 
for your cooperation during this time.  
 
Staff are currently in the process of completing 
their own one page profiles. These will be put in 
the reception area to read so that you can get to 
know a little more about our staff. 
 
We have recently had some outdoor gym 
equipment installed together with a new 
trampoline in our gardens. 
 
We have welcomed new staff to our team, with 
our patients involved in the recruitment process. 
 
We continue to strive to provide the best service 
and care that we can to our patients, with that in 
mind Ann-Marie Taylor , as part of her 
Engagement and Participation role,  is collating 
feedback  from family and carers about our 
service. 
Stay safe, stay well, from all at Greenways. 
 
 
 
 
 


